Kaplan, Dave

From: Sharon Morehouse <sharon.povertybay@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 12:41 PM

To: Kaplan, Dave

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Highline Forum Airline NOISE POLUTION

You don't often get email from sharon.povertybay@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

WARNING: External email. Links or attachments may be unsafe.

| would like to learn more about what, when & how the Port of Seattle plans to manage the many
increasing problems from expanding aviation noise pollution EVERYWHERE & primarily under the THIRD

RUNWAY DAY AND NIGHTMARE ? ? ?



